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Energy Conservation Measures 

Aurora's PG College (MBA) takes a proactive approach to energy conservation by implementing 
sustainable practices on its campus. One significant step the institution has taken is replacing all 
traditional tube lights with energy-efficient LED bulbs.


This initiative not only reduces the college's overall electricity consumption but also aligns with its 
commitment to environmental responsibility. LED bulbs consume significantly less energy 
compared to conventional tube lights, thereby lowering the carbon footprint of the campus. 
Additionally, LEDs have a longer lifespan, reducing the frequency of replacements and minimising 
waste.


The proof of purchase of LED bulbs is enclosed with this document.
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Agreement for Waste Management 











E-Waste Management

1. Printer cartridges are refilled whenever possible; otherwise, they are returned
to the manufacturer.

2. Paper waste is sold to Earth box for recycling.
3. We partner with Earth Box for the collection and recycling of e-waste. Earth-

box specializes in computer recycling, e-scrap recycling, e-waste disposal, and
dismantling.

4. Functional, but obsolete computers are repurposed for teaching Computer
Application courses. Computer parts and peripherals are reused in other
systems.

5. Damaged or non-functional electronic materials are returned to the
manufacturer.

6. UPS batteries are exchanged with the vendor for a nominal cost as part of a
buy-back offer.

7. Departments store e-waste, which is collected by a designated person from the
management every six months and sent to recycling units.


